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Campus Updates 
● As a follow up to my Monday evening update, all results for our COVID-19 

resident testing and retesting that have come in all came back negative. We will 
continue to communicate the results and as previously shared, we will retest all 
residents and staff again 5-7 days from the Monday testing. We continue the 
process of testing all staff and those residents this week and until we have had a 
series of two consecutive negative tests.  
 

● With that said the Ozaukee County Department of Health has asked that we 
restrict visits in our River Oaks location until that second round of tests come 
back negative. We will complete this second testing on Friday October 1st and 
once these results are in, we will notify all families with loved ones at River Oaks 
as soon as we can. Please note, this is different from the information that we 
communicated on Monday evening. Thank you for your understanding and 
assistance in this matter! 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


